
European Guideline on Obesity care in patients with gastrointestinal and liver diseases 
– joint ESPEN / UEG guideline 
Invitation to the online voting  
 
 
Dear UEG members, 
 
the online voting (DELPHI round) where we have to decide about the recommendations of 
the ‘European Guideline on Obesity care in patients with gastrointestinal and liver diseases – 
joint ESPEN / UEG guideline’ has been extended until 31st October 2021. 
 
Please take your chance and participate in the voting, a high participation rate is an important 

quality factor of the guidelines.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stephan C. Bischoff 

ESPEN Guideline Officer and Working Group Leader 

 

Technical/organizational instructions 

For receiving login data for the voting, please send a short email to guidelines-
office[at]espen[dot]org. 

Once you are logged in, you find the online voting on the following website 
https://www.guideline-
services.com/leitlinien/ESPEN_CN_U_2021/aktuelles/newsandeventsfolder/befragung/xx
_questionnaires/ESPEN_CN_U_2021_f023_quest All comments will be taken into 
consideration benevolently; however, we cannot give the guarantee that all your 
comments will be included because the working group will be in charge of the final text. 
Participation in the online voting does not include co-authorship either. The objects of the 
voting are only the recommendations themselves, not the provisional supporting 
commentaries which are also presented on the website. They only serve as background 
information. 

For technical reasons, we can only guarantee that you receive your login data in time if 
you send your request latest by 27th October 2021. 


